
I am the vine; you are the
branches. If you remain in
me and I in you, you will
bear much fruit. --John
15:5
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Swing Into Action for a Great Cause! ⛳

The annual Father Ralph St. Bruno
Golf Classic is right around the
corner and we need your help!

Registration is open!  Head on over
to our golf website to complete

registration- early bird discount
ends on August 30th! All are

welcome to attend!

We are in major need of raffle and
auction items- please head over to
our Amazon golf wishlist to help

us complete our wonderful
packages! 

https://www.stbrunoparish.com/golf-outing
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1MIIGEJ67IO5N?ref_=wl_share


What's New



What's New

Make sure you
follow St. Paul

Church on Facebook
to receive the latest

news and
information! 

NEW Women’s Bible Study
Walking with Purpose--Open House
Saturday, August 16 – St. Bruno
Sunday, August 17 – St. Bruno
Saturday, August 30 – St. Paul
Sunday, August 31 – St. Paul

Stop by our information table after Mass and
find out why so many women are loving
Walking with Purpose.
Check out the video to learn more!
What is Walking with Purpose? on Vimeo

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulgeneseenet/
https://vimeo.com/175785049

